Subject-BIS Act revised and draft rules framed
Date-22"? July 2016, E-president_cmai@cmai.asia
Dear Sir

BIS Rules are being framed by Government. You are reque3sted to give your
comments by 25.7.2016 5.00PM. Details below. The BIS Act, 2016 approved by
Parliament in March, 2016 has been notified on 22nd March, 2016 as Act No.11 of
2016; available at
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Draft Rules have been framed by Government and available in Annexure,
of official invitation to us is also available at same website.

We seek your views, so that we present to Government in its meeting on

26.7.2016. In case you want to join the meeting, please confirm, so that we may
take consent from Ministry of Consumer Affairs, who deals with BIS.

REGARDS




